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JASPER-BANFF RELAY On June 1, 1996, 120 teams of five to seventeen runners gath­
ered in Jasper, for the start of the 24-hour (256 km) challenging footrace through the 
Canadian Rockies. The “Depot” team, consisting of members from "F" and “K” Divisions, 
the Training Academy and the Saskatoon Police Service, completed the run in 22 hours 37 
minutes, finishing in respectable 46th place. The team would like to thank Kathy George 
of the Royal Bank in Regina, who helped to sponsor the team.

SAFETY AWARDS On June 13, 1996, during National Public Service Week, “Depot” 
held its first annual Safety Awards Presentation. As a result of a suggestion made during a 
May 1993 Safety & Health meeting hosted by Dave Shepherd, from the Carpentry Shop, 
a decision was made to present certificates recognizing Public Service Employees (PSEs) 
who do not miss work due to injuries in the workplace.

(L-R) Front row: A. Plamondon, 
B. Gottfried, Cst. B. Tremblay, 
Cpl. D. Smith, Cst. R. Long, Cpl. V. 
Park, Cst. G. McPherson. Second 
row: Cpls R. Plamondon and F. 
Bidal, Cst. K. Brophy, Sgt. A. 
Bonnell, Dr. W. Dufour, Cpl. R. 
Vallîères, Cst. P. James, Cpls M. 
Jones, B. Bazin and L. Chiasson.

"DEPOT" Division 
Regina, Saskatchewan

THANKS FOR ASSISTANCE Cst. LR. Litke presented a plaque to 
Canadian Embassy Counselor Denis Scown in recognition of 
assistance rendered by embassy staff during an investigation in 
Beijing, China.
Photo by Sgt D.L Fudge

VETERANS’ NEWS The Toronto Division of the 
Veterans Association presented Life memberships 
to Ivan Rolstone and Don McLauchlan, and wel­
comed the following new members: Reg. No. 
32732, Gérald Paul Prévost; Reg. No. 25830, 
Wayne Blackburn; Reg. No. 17400, Conrad A. 

Richter; Reg. No. 27375, Brian Donald Ross; Reg. No. 25317, Claude R. Millard; Reg. 
No. 19443, Richard Clark Poole; Reg. No. 24485, James Thomas Kapusa.
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by Cpl. RJ.H. Plamondon


